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ORIGINAL

August 14, 1998

Flonda Public Service Commission (FPSC)

| Study on Fair Rates (No.980000A-SP) ]
Dwvision of Records and Reporung
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Fl. 32399-0850

Dear Sir or Madam:
Study on Fair Rates (No.980000A-SP),

Sprnt 15 the provider of local telephone service 1o the City of
Marco Island. The rates for the service is excessive in my
opinion, i1 view of the fact that we are hmited in the numbers we
can dial in the 941 dialing area. My suggestion is we be allowed to
dial anywhere uw, die 941 dialing acea at the local rate. If that is

technically impossible, that we be allowed to call anywhere in a
tifty mile radius.
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Octave 1D, & Patricia A. Pelletier
897 Collier Cr. 4-504

Marco Island F1. 34145

CL. Cuy of Marco Island Council Atz Harry Cowan Chaseman.
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